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Kathryn,

We have reviewed, and have discussed with our clients – we believe that our initial response has addressed the
issues in the matter, including in the amended complaint. 

We stand by our legal position as stated in our initial response, and do not have anything to add at this time.

Thanks,
Dave

-- 
David Mitrani
Senior Associate
Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C.

1090 Vermont Avenue NW, Suite 750
Washington, D.C. 20005
T. (202) 479 - 1111 x 307
sandlerreiff.com
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